

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

October 16, 2017

Chair and Members of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Re: Resignation from the Rapid Transit Implementation Working Group

Due to increased personal demands on my time in the spring of this year I had to limit my commitments. I have not been an active member of the RTIWG since March 30 of this year when I informally resigned. Respectfully, I would like to submit my formal resignation from the Rapid Transit Implementation Working Group.

Respectfully submitted,

Anna Hopkins Councillor, Ward 9